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Comments Received :

We are trying to stay focused on managing the financial storm. SLFS would be a tremendous burden that involves revising
our accounting system at the same time.

As a district CFO who has implemented Student-Based Allocations and sought to strategically report and communicate
funding at school level since 2015, we are probably in a better position than many others. Even with that, the additional
reporting requirements will not be timely for decision making for the "students need existing yesterday, today, and tomorrow.
We are focused on leveraging our reporting to drive better decision-making for students and desire to stay focused on that
rather than an additional compliance reporting regime which taps limited available resources from our central staff/advisory
such as our fiscal budget, 24 hours in a day, physical energy, and mental stamina. Educators and those who support
Educators have a passion for student growth, not another reporting requirement.



